
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Millburn Public Schools 

 

INFORMATION ITEM 

February 7, 2011 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 
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Subject:  Special Election for Vice President 

 

 With the resignation of our Board of Education President from his 
office, Vice President Bob Buehler assumed the office of president under 
policy 2:110 – Qualifications, Term, and Duties of Board Officers.  
Therefore, a special election is needed to fill the office of Vice President at 
this time.  The person would fill the role until after the April election at 
which time newly elected BOE members are seated and a reorganization 
meeting is held.  At this time, nominations may be given and the election 
conducted for this vacant office.   

 


